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Term 4 newsletter / issue 8 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
This week’s updated information is noted below. 
 
 
Harris Academy Blazers  
I am pleased to inform you that, in association with our supplier, Academy Uniforms, we will have a stock 
of our Harris blazers for you to view and pre-order. 
 
Although we are not in a position for the blazers to be tried on due to COVID, you will at least be able to 
see the sizing in comparison to your young person. 
 
If you are considering purchasing a blazer (please note that they are desirable but not compulsory), feel 
free to come and view them between 5.30 and 6pm on the following evenings: 
 

• Monday 14th June 

• Tuesday 15th June 

• Thursday 17th June 
 

They will be on view in our plaza (beside the clock tower), we will have an alternative venue if the weather 
is inclement. 
 
The cost of our blazers are: 
 

Wool                       chest size 28 – 36             38 – 44 
                                                   £92.50              £97.50 
 
Polyester                                   £49.50              £52.50 

 
If you would like to purchase a blazer, payments can be made via ParentPay.    Instructions on how to 
make a payment via Parent Pay will be available on the evening. 
 
Lateral Flow Testing 
With Dundee’s COVID cases on the increase, I would urge all families to consider participating in the 
Asymptomatic Testing Programme. 
 
Lateral Flow Test kits can be collected via the school office for all of our school pupils.  If you have not 
already signed a permission slip for your young person to participate, it can be found below: 
 
http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/consent-form-update.pdf 
 
More information on the Asymptomatic Testing Programme can also be accessed below: 
 
http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/aysmptomatic-testing-letter-s1-s6-version.pdf 
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Scotland Football Match 
Across the school, all teaching staff are being encouraged to allow their classes to watch Scotland’s first 
football match at a major tournament since 1998. 
 
The game kicks off at 2pm on Monday (14th) and will be shown in classrooms until the end of the school 
day. 
 
All young people and staff are encouraged to wear blue (Scotland football strips are acceptable) to 
support the National team. 
 
In what has been an incredibly challenging year, this is a great opportunity to reward our young people 
and my colleagues in small way by pausing from our normal working afternoon and cheering on the 
team. 
 
Our normal COVID protocols will be in place in all teaching spaces. 

 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Barry Millar 
Head Teacher 


